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ENGAGEMENT SESSION WITH STRATEGIC PARTNERS 

The Lephalale Local Municipality is taking proactive steps to strengthen its
relationships with strategic partners.
 
Following a successful Strategic Planning Session on March 3rd and 4th, 2025, the
municipality engaged in an extended meeting with key partners at the Mogol
Functional Hall.

This session aims to foster collaboration and open communication between the
municipality and its strategic partners. 

The partners will share updates on their ongoing projects, corporate social investment
initiatives, Social Labour Plans, and infrastructure development initiatives.

In his opening remarks, the Mayor Cllr Aaron Mokgetle emphasised the vital role of
strategic partners in helping the Lephalale Local Municipality fulfil its obligations to the
community. 

He also added that collaborating with these partners, the municipality aims to enhance
service delivery and drive economic growth, ultimately benefiting the people of
Lephalale.

“This engagement is crucial in ensuring that the municipality's plans and initiatives
align with the needs and goals of its strategic partners and the community at large”.
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